Pfeiffer, Amber

From: Ricco Farrell <ricco7779@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 12:27 PM

To: Arn, Nhu

Cc: Pfeiffer, Amber

Subject: Re: Follow-up from Good Neighbor Meeting

Sunday - Thursday will be 11am - 2am
Friday and Saturday will be 11am - 2:30am.
Thanks again

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 20, 2021, at 10:22 AM, Arn, Nhu <Nhu.Arn@cityofracine.org> wrote:

Good morning Mr. Farrell,
| write to follow-up from the above meeting yesterday on the issues we discussed.

With respect to closing hours, the maximum hours are listed below for the City of Racine. Please
respond to this email with a supplement to your business plan specifying the hours you intend to
operate. Again, you may always close earlier than the hours you list (provided you are still continuously
operating), but may not open later than these hours.

1) Sunday through Thursday night: 6:00a.m. to 2:00a.m.

2) Friday through Saturday night: 6:00a.m. to 2:30a.m.

It is important to note that despite the above hours, sales for off-premises consumption (to go orders
served in original packages or containers) for prohibited after 12 midnight. These regulations, as well as
all regulations concerning alcohol beverages, may be found in the city ordinance and state statute.
Additionally, the Department of Revenue has published a good summary for retailers, which may be
very helpful to you at https://www.;'evenue.wl.aov/DOR%ZOPublications/pb302.pdf. | would
recommend reading through the short publication in order to familiarize yourself with your rights and
responsibilities as a licensee.

Attached please find the first page of your original application, in which 've filled in the name of the LLC
along with other information you provided. Please make sure that all of this information is accurate and
complete, fill in any remaining information (business phone and zip code) before initialing each part I've
filled in and returning it to the City Clerk’s Office.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any other questions, thank you.



